
 

Courthouse Road/Bull Hill Road 
Intersection Improvements 

Prince George County 
Design Public Hearing 

 

Wednesday, January 16, 2019, 5 – 6:30 p.m. 
Prince George Library 

6605 Courts Drive 
Prince George, VA 23875 

 

Find out about the proposed improvements at the intersection of 
Courthouse Road (Route 106) and Bull Hill Road (Route 630) in Prince 
George County. The proposed project will replace the skewed 
intersection with a dog-bone shaped roundabout to improve both safety 
and operation. 
 
The meeting will be held in an open forum style from 5 – 6:30 p.m. This 
format will provide the flexibility to allow participants to meet and 
discuss the proposed project directly with project staff members. 
 
Review the project information and National Environmental Policy Act 
documentation at VDOT’s Richmond District Office located at 2430 
Pine Forest Drive in Colonial Heights, 23834-9002, 804-524-6000, 1-
800-367-7623 or TTY/TDD 711. Please call ahead to ensure the 
availability of appropriate personnel to answer your questions. 
 
Give your written or oral comments at the meeting or submit them 
no later than January 26, 2019 to Jason Zhang, P.E., project manager, 
Virginia Department of Transportation, 2430 Pine Forest Drive, 
Colonial Heights, VA 23834-9002. You may also email your comments 
to jason.zhang@vdot.virginia.gov. Please reference “Prince George 
Roundabout” in the subject line. 
 
VDOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all 
programs and activities in accordance with Title VI and Title VII of the 
Civil Rights Act of 1964. If you need special assistance for persons with 
disabilities or limited English proficiency, contact the project manager 
listed above.  
 
*In the event of inclement weather on January 16, this meeting will be 
held on Tuesday, January 22 at the same time and location above. 
 

State Project: 0106-074-786, P101, R201, C501 
Federal Project: STP-5A27(562), UPC: 111635 
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